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Removal of Standard Tuning for diesel engines 

  

All WinGD diesel engines 

 

Removal of Standard Tuning 

WinGD has decided to remove the option of Standard Tuning for all diesel engines due to low demand.  

Other tunings which are optimised for part load operation are preferred by customers. The following tunings are 

currently available for all WinGD diesel engines:   

 

• Delta 

• Delta Bypass 

• Low-load 

 

The Delta Tuning is used as the default choice in WinGD product documentation. The Standard Tuning will be 

removed from the GTD (version 2.16.0.0) which is expected now for release in early February 2022. Other product 

documentation from WinGD, including the Marine Installation Manual (MIM), engine booklet, etc. will be updated 

accordingly with each new release. 
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